
Franco, Mary 

From: Garcia, Roy 
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2012 3:38 PM 
To: Franco, Mary 
Subject: Request to address the school board- principals and teachers 

I am a member of a group of principals and some faculty members that would like to request time to address the school 

board regarding the great things that are happening on our campuses. 

We would also like to address the 3 main district initiatives (cscope, eduphoria, and PLCs) and how they are making a 

positive difference for teachers and students on our campuses. 


Thank you, 


Sent from my iPad 

Roy Garcia, Principal 

Permian High School 

1800 E. 42nd St. 

Odessa, Texas 79762 

Phone #1-432-456-0039 

Fax #1-432-456-0038 

GO MOJO!!! 
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ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Phone: (432) 456-0000 

P.O. Box 3912' 802 N. Sam Houston Ave· Odessa, Texas 79760 
www.ectorcountyisd.org 

June 13,2012 

ECISD Principals 
c/o Mr. Roy Garcia 
Permian High School 
1800 East 42nd 

Odessa, TX 79762 

Dear Mr. Garcia: 

This is to confirm your request to be placed on the agenda for the Board ofTrustees meeting 
to be held on Monday, June 18,2012 at 6:00 p.m. The meeting will be held at the ECISD 
Administration Building located at 802 North Sam Houston. 

A copy of Board Policy BED(Local) is attached for your information. 

Sincerely, 

jldL j~~ 
Hector Mendez 
Superintendent ofSchools 

Attachment 

Cc: 	 Tom Pace, Board President 
Mike Atkins, School Attorney 

http:www.ectorcountyisd.org

